
To whom it may concern: 

I was a participant in Canada's Medical Marihuana Program. 

I was also one of the Directors of a nonprofit dedicated to supporting its members in accessing 

medicinal cannabis in a "harm reduction" capacity. 

I believe that a similar system could be set up in Australia that would satisfy all stakeholders in this 

process: distributors, growers, law enforcement, sick people, and the general public. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to consult in this process. 

Yours faithfully, 

Douglas M. Brown 
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